) Allstate.

You're in good hands.

November 27, 2015

Keeping Good Hands® Protection for Your Drivers

Dear '
Thank you for choosing Allstate for your insurance needs. We're glad to have you with us!

As your insurance provider, we take the protection of everyone in your household very seriously. Recent information indicates
that Charles resides in your household, is of driving age, and may not have proper coverage under your policy.

We know that having Good Hands® protection for all the drivers in your household is important to you. With that in mind, here
are your options:

e If you would like to add Charles as a driver under your auto policy, you don't have to do anything. We will
automatically make this change in about 30 days.

e If our information about your driver is incorrect, and Charles should not be added to your policy, please contact
me immediately.

e If you have already talked to someone in our office regarding Charles's insurance coverage, please give us a
quick call today to confirm that we are handling this according to your instructions as of the day you received
this letter.

Here are two other ways we can help you.

Teen Driving Safety Resources

As part of our commitment to keeping teens and new drivers safe, we offer tools, tips from experts and information for
parents to help them talk to their young drivers about safety. These resources are available at
hitp://www.allstateteendriver.com/. If you don't have a teen driver in your household, please feel free to share this
information with friends, family members or anyone who may find it useful.

The Good Hands® Check-up
We know you're concerned about costs associated with adding a driver to your policy. Did you know you may be able to
take advantage of a variety of discounts? | would be happy to review these with you at your convenience.

We care about you and your insurance needs, and | look forward to working with you to help ensure you and everyone in your
household's years behind the wheel are safe and secure. If you have any questions about this information, please feel free to

contact me at

Fl

Thank you for your continued business!

Sincerely,



